BULLDOG GOLF

July 2017

Bulldogs:

| hope you are having a great summer and are playing a lot of golf.

The Fall 2017 Kenmore East golf season is rapidly approaching. Tryouts for the team will be
held beginning August 22, 23, and 24 at 10 a.m. at Brighton golf course. The following week—
August 29, 30, and 31—tryouts will be held at 3 p.m. at Brighton. The season will resume after

Labor Day when school starts.

In order to try out, student athletes must be cleared by the school nurse. Please make the
necessary arrangements to insure your eligibility to participate.

| look forward to an outstanding season.

See you soon—

Coach Robbins
716-715-6172
jrobbins@ktufsd.org

P.S. On the first day of tryouts (August 22), please meet at the golfing range at 9:00 a.m.
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